Dear Lori,

I recently saw that The Rockley Family Foundation made its initial gift and wanted to thank you for your support of The University of Tampa and our Music students. Your support makes an immeasurable difference in the lives of our students, helping shape them as individuals and preparing them for the future wherever their lives lead them.

A university today cannot survive without having committed foundations who believe in its mission of providing access to an outstanding education for young people. We are especially grateful for your endorsement and support.

Sincerely,

Ronald L. Vaughn, Ph.D.

President